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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

We have come to the end of a really busy half term. Thank you to all the children for being so fantastic and working incredibly
hard. You are all an absolute joy to be around. A special thank you to all of the staff for the exciting and fun learning
opportunities that you create each day and the valuable contribution you all make to our school community. I wish you all a
very well deserved half term break.

Message from Father Teddy

Will you please remember in your prayers Chris Smart who died in Overslade Retirement Home Rugby on Sunday 20 October
2019 at 09.45am. Chris had been ill for a considerable time and was cared for during the later weeks of his illness by his wife of
54 years and his family. Chris’ funeral will be held at St Anne’s Wappenbury at 11.00am on Thursday 31 October. Chris worked
tirelessly as Chair of Governors at Our Lady’s School and he was actively involved in education throughout Warwickshire for
very many years.

School Meals

Payment for meals for next half term will be £78.75. The weekly amount remains at £11.25. Payment is accepted by cash or
cheque made payable to Warwickshire County Council. If you usually pay for the whole half term and your child has credits
owing from this half term you will advised by email of the amended figure on Thursday 24" October.

Year 6 Parents
We have been asked by Admissions to remind parents that applications for Secondary School places for September 2020 must be
completed by 31" October.

Music Lessons

Unfortunately there was a bit of confusion on Mr Roe’s part over the half term dates and so we did not have any lessons again
this week. Lessons will recommence on Wed 6" November and we will ensure that either missed lessons are made up or we will
reduce the cost to parents next term if this is not possible.

After School Clubs
Football and Tag Rugby have now finished. There will be no basketball on Wednesday 6" November due to Parent/Teacher
meetings but the club will restart on Wednesday 13" November.

PTA Event

We are excited to announce that the first PTA event of the year will be the Christmas Bazaar which will take place on Friday 29"
November 3.00pm-6.30pm. More information will be sent out after half term. Thank you to everyone who has been involved in
the planning so far.

Twitter For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed @OurPrincethorpe. {7
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Winter Uniform

Please remember that after half term children are to wear their winter uniform and make sure that they always have a coat in
school.

Winter Uniform
Girls Boys
Grey Skirt
Grey Pinafore Grey trousers
Pale blue shirt / blouse Pale blue shirt
School sweatshirt / cardigan School sweatshirt
School tie School tie
Grey socks / tights Grey socks
Smart Grey trousers Black shoes (not trainers or
) boots)
Black low-heeled shoes (not trainers
or boots)

Lateness

It has been noticed that we have a number of children arriving late each day. Any children arriving after 8.55am will be marked
late in the register. 8.55am is the legal start to the day and the register is taken at this time. We will continue to monitor
lateness and meet with families who are not in school by 8.55am each day.

Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school: 96%

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
5% 9% © 93% 7% 97% 7% 100% ©
Next Week at a Glance:
Date Time Activity
Mon 4th November | Qam Mission Assembly Wishing you all a lovely
Half Term!
Tues 5th November | 9am Assembly
9am Pizza Express Buddy Trip e //_
-
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Wed 6" November | 9am Hymn Practice
9am Music Lessons
Reception & Years 1 and 2 PE lesson Mrs R Batson
1.30 - | Parent/Teacher Meetings Headteacher
6.00pm
Thurs 7" November | PM Years 3- 6 P.E lesson
Fri 8" November 9am Assembly
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